Silver Creek to host football camp next month
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First year Silver Creek Dragons head football coach Jason Hawkins is excited to announce the
2014 Inaugural Dragons Football Camp.

The camp will be held July 7 to 10 from 6:30 to 8 p.m. for students entering kindergarten
through eighth grade. The camp will be held at Silver Creek High School.

The cost will be $25 before July 1 and the late fee will be $30 after July 1 until walk-ins at the
camp.

This is a four night camp designed to teach the fundamentals of football. Please wear workout
gear with cleats or tennis shoes.

Registration will be at 6 p.m. the first day of camp. All attendees will receive a camp t-shirt.

All proceeds from the camp will benefit the Silver Creek High School football team.




